
*PUBLIC RELATIONS RELEASE* 

 
 

 

The York Suburban School District has numerous opportunities throughout 

the school year to release pictures and/or news information about our 

students to the local newspapers, or radio and television stations. This 

information often promotes our educational programs and is also used in 

district-wide publications such as the Suburban Pride and our website, in 

addition to local newspapers and television stations.  

 

By checking the public relations release box on the Parent Sign Off Sheet, 

you grant the district permission to release your child’s name and/or picture 

as defined above. 

 


